
Bike-Friendly Kingston  

is raising funds for a pilot bike sharrow  

installation project on Broadway 
Sharrows are markings placed in the center of a travel lane to indicate that a bicyclist may 

use the full lane.  

Sharrows:  

 Reduce the chance that a bicyclist will be doored 

 Alert motorists that bicycles share the road 

 

Bike-Friendly Kingston members have met with the Mayor and  the DPW Director about the installation of 

sharrows in Kingston.  If we are able to raise funds for the stencil and paint, we could have sharrows on 

Broadway this fall as a pilot project.  Your contribution will help us reach our  

initial fundraising goal of $5000 for 28 sharrows going in both directions on Broadway.   

We already have a donor who will match the first $500 that we raise, so help us get on our way!     

Make checks out to the YMCA of Kingston, our fiscal sponsor, put Bike-Friendly Kingston Sharrows in the 

notes, and send to Ed Willet, 155 Ten Broeck Ave, Kingston, NY, 12401 

Let’s help Kingston take the first step to becoming the 
best place to ride your bike in the Hudson Valley! 

 Encourage safe passing of 

bicyclists by  

motorists 

 Indicate the direction of 

travel for bicyclists 

Reduce the incidence of  

wrong-way bicycling 
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